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Dear staff, parents and carers, 

During scheduled pest control work on the weekend of 3 and 4 August 2024, a contractor 
noticed suspected mould underneath Building B2 at Cootamundra Public School. 

As a precaution the building was closed to students and staff on Monday 5 August 2024 and 
an independent hygienist conducted air monitoring and sampling on Tuesday 6 August 2024. 
Use and access to the building will remain restricted until remediation work, as recommended 
by the independent hygienist, is completed. 

Classes have been relocated to other classrooms in the school to allow for their continuation 
of learning. 

All work involving hazardous materials will take place outside of school hours, with additional 
safety measures and air monitoring in place while work is being done.  

The health, safety and wellbeing of the school and local community is our highest priority. 

We will keep the community updated. 

Thank you for your cooperation during this important work. 
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